

THE QUESTIONNAIRE IS DRAWN UP IN ENGLISH BUT YOU MAY ALSO NOTE YOUR ANSWER IN DUTCH, FRENCH OR GERMAN

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR RESPONDING BY 26th MARCH EVEN IF YOU DON'T WANT TO PARTICIPATE IN THESE CIRCUMSTANCES (1) - THIS IS A GREAT HELP FOR US IN MAKING THE DECISION - WE ONLY WANT TO ORGANIZE IF IT IS INTERESTING ENOUGH FOR EVERYONE

1. Will your delegation be interested in participating in IYC 2021 under these circumstances? Do you have already an idea about how many teams and categories ?
2. Do you think you will have enough time to prepare everything if we can give a definite invitation around 1 May and final decision at 7 May?
3. The series must contain enough participants to be able to play enough matches, therefore: How about that everyone should let us know between 1 and 5 May with how many teams they would participate. On the basis of this, we would then announce by May 7 at the latest whether the tournament is interesting enough, specially for the participants, to continue?
4. We were in contact with Molenheide and there we could keep our option for a very long time to make bookings even late. Camping on the domain is also possible. Your opinion on this?
5. Please give us your opinion in general below, the situation regarding travel in your country, suggestions ...